
 

 

 

 

To the State Water Resources Control Board- 

Do not export our water.  I personally am quite appalled that you would even consider this. 

Sincerely, 

Sheri Lindquist 

A consistent and vociferous voter from Stanislaus County 

---------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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